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Transportation Committee: Kristen Haldeman, Director of multi-modal transportation is 
leaving APS. Executive Director for Transportation Services has recently been created to 
oversee director of multi-modal transportation and the director of transportation 
operations. New position is intended to help ensure schools are best served with 
transportation services before and after schools. Discussion ensued around operational 
efficiencies and planning related to transportation, scheduling, and facilities. Member 
Question: what if we got rid of choice schools; how would that alleviate transportation 
issues? Posed less to eliminate choice schools and more to show a baseline that shows 
how choice schools cost the community vs. the education benefits of the choice schools. 
APS representative noted that, choice schools aside, the 8 bell times in the AM and 8 in 
the PM affect schools as much or more and being intentional about the impact on 
parents’ lives while also creating efficiencies in the schedule. Suggestion from APS: FAC 
could recommend that we are interested in doing a study on transportation and choice 
schools as a baseline. If multiple committees determine that this study makes sense, it 
could be elevated to the board as an issue worth pursuing, and direction could be given 
to the multiple APS departments that would be required to conduct the baseline study. 
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APS adding a policy person to the staff to help professionalize policy creation and 
management.  

Projections: Planning to increase up to 700 students in the 2022-2023 school year 
(~27,735). Numbers were presented to Superintendent cabinet in high, medium, and 
low scenarios. Estimated peak around 27,800 children in next couple of years, but 
estimates are difficult due to uncertainties.  

Noted that APS is looking to the FAC to advise on facilities and CIP issues to help APS 
professionals due their job with community expertise and input to check their work and 
ensure that their work with the BLPC and other organizations has a well-rounded 
perspective.  

Noted that Career Center working group after-action review helped fix some of the 
problems with the previous iteration, including having a known budget and specific 
guidelines and goals for the 2022 BLPC. 

 
6. Subcommittee on the Long-Range Plan to Renovate Existing Schools:   

 

Presentation of the proposed facilities ranking system created by APS. Noted that 
subcommittee members provided feedback on current plan, and comments will be 
incorporated in the coming weeks. 
 
Four factors proposed with weighting: Building Condition (40 points); Capacity 
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observing how weights affect sorting and outcomes is another. Suggested separating 
the weighting from the evaluation. 
 
An APS member suggested folding in building condition with Adequacy and moving 
Adequacy to the top and then increasing the weight of adequacy to a much higher level. 
APS member reminded the committee that end goal of this work is a framework for 
evaluation. 
 
FAC member noted that suggestion for approaching the ranking from a data model 
perspective is a good approach. Suggested that weighting could be assessed and folded 
into other models.  
 
FAC Member suggested other factors may affect models, such as aging, enrollment 
projections, and extended timelines (30 years) that may affect which projects are 
prioritized and addressed. First 10 years (safety health of students) may be different 
than 20–30-year time horizon needs (aging, capacity, etc.) 
 
FAC Member: we want this tool to be as objective, measurable, and data driven as 
possible. Then, when needs arise, context 


